Vancouver Oxford and Cambridge Society (“VOCS”)
Occasional Bulletin #141, February 22, 2019
[image: image1.png]


  [image: image2.png]



ERRATA!
We at VOCS wish to thank the OB readers who have pointed out two errors in OB #140 and apologize to all the OB readers who may be confused by those errors.
The errors are:

a. The address of the London Pub, the site of the BRB this year, is 700 Main Street not 600 Main Street; and 

b. The Boat Race Dinner will happen on May 4, 2019, not April 27, 2019.
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“Errata, sir, errata! I’ll give you errata! Years and years and years of it!”

As ever, profoundly contrite, as we survey the ruins of OB # 140, 

We at VOCS
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